April 14, 2023

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We hope this email finds you well. We would like to express our gratitude to everyone
who attended one of our multiple dialogue opportunities about the upcoming 2023
Supplemental Bond. Your presence and engagement were much appreciated.

For those who missed the sessions, we want to ensure that you have access to the
same information. You can find links on our website to the slideshow presentations,
frequently asked questions document, and a recording of one of the Dialogue with Doc
sessions.

As a reminder, the Supplemental Bond is a fiscally responsible proposal that will allow
us to invest in our schools and facilities without raising tax rates for residents. We
encourage you to learn more about the bond and the benefits it could provide for our
students and community on the Bond 2023 website.

The upcoming May 2 election is an important opportunity for our community to have a
say in the future of our schools. We encourage you to exercise your right to vote and
make your voice heard. Your participation in the election is essential to ensuring that our
schools continue to provide high-quality learning environments for our students.

We encourage you to share this information with your friends, family, and neighbors who
may be interested in supporting our school community. Our continued investment will
help CCS stay competitive and enable our students to receive real-world, hands-on
experiences to better compete in the global marketplace, including skilled trades jobs.

Thank you for your continued support. Have a great rest of your week.

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent


https://www.calschools.org/our-district/district-publications/
https://www.calschools.org/2020-bond/bond-2023/

